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NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER
YOU STEPPED UP AND SERVED OUR COUNTRY. MAY GOD BLESS YOU AND MAY OUR COUNTRY HONOR YOU FOR YOUR

SERVICE.

● November 9th will be this monthʼs meeting. Dennis Smalling, Mike Dolan, and Steve
Anderson will be traveling to “The Wall” in D.C. Pray for our safe travels.

● Christmas Party will be on December 17. Doors open at 6:00 pm, and Dinner at 7:00 pm.
○ If your last name starts with A-H, please bring a salad or hors-dʼoeuvre.
○ If your last name starts with I -N, please bring a covered dish.
○ If your last name starts with O-Z, please bring a dessert.

Or, just come. Everyone is welcome, it is a family affair. The meat will be provided.

● State council will provide $5,000 to buy necessities for homeless veterans. This was just
approved and HVAF wonʼt have lists until shortly a�er Veteranʼs Day. The Board will decide
how we will pass out the lists and money to shop. We are planning a wrapping party a�er
December's meeting.  We had a wonderful and meaningful time before the pandemic with
this program and I hope everyone participates.


